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Emerald News 
 

This week we had an addition PE session on Adventurous Activities. We all enjoyed 
trying out the different activities, working successfully in small teams.  

In Maths we have continued our learning on time, 
this week looking at converting between 12 and 24 
hour clocks. In English we have been writing our 
own Stone Age instructions using time conjunctions 
and organisational features of non-fiction writing.  

We have been very busy in Art producing our first 
mini outcome; How did they live? Printing and 
sewing skills have been put to the test but the 
outcomes are looking fantastic. We will share these 
with you next term. 

In History we have been looking at Stone Age food 
and weapons used by hunter gatherers over the 
Palaeolithic, Mesolithic and Neolithic periods.  

I hope you all have a lovely half term and enjoy the 
jubilee celebrations.  

 

Mrs Grainger  


